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THIS TUESDAY
	 Elizabeth Devers will talk about Ronald McDonald House Meals of Love.

LAST TUESDAY
	 Pancake Chairman Dan Arrighi made sure everything 
and everybody was accounted for the big Breakfast this 
Saturday from 7 to 10 at the Amida Society Building. The 2015 
Camellia Festival made their official visit along with parents, 
Chairman Donna Georgino and Director Nan Fish. The Parents of 
our Royalty were also recognized.
	 It is amazing that we can do all the things we do for 
our community. I was looking at a bulletin from August 29, 1989. 
The President was Elmer Black and postage was 25 cents. The 
big thing that hit me was that we had 71 members then!! Twenty-
Six years later we do more and give more with a 67% decrease 
in membership. What happened to volunteerism and community 
service? Why did you join Kiwanis?

	 Rich Wenzel’s theme for Ronald McDonald House 
Meals of Love is Ground Beef. The menu for March 4 is the Main Dish by Dave Seltman and Dan Snell, Salad by John Gera 
and Ron Dorazio, Bread by Bob Rodenbucher, Drinks by Sue Matchett, and Dessert by Rich Wenzel and Matt Smith.

	 Lucy Gan informed us that we are the recipient of the Golden Oak Award presented by the Temple City Council 
PTA. The Founders Day Dinner will take place on February 26 at the First Baptist Church. This is a big honor for us as 
this is the highest award that the State PTA has. We will be having a table of 8 and you are welcome to attend this high 
honor with your $15 for dinner. This award is given to recognize, as the most prestigious of the Honorary Service Awards, 
an individual or organization that has made significant contributions to the welfare of children and youth in a school or 
community. Blue Star Sharon Johnson would like you to donate Girl Scout cookies to our troops. See Rich Wenzel.
	 Please remember to pray for and also visit long-time members Elmer Black and John Chandler. They are such an 
important part of our club’s history. I can almost guarantee that they would rather be with us on Tuesday’s.

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
	 We welcomed three outstanding students from Emperor Elementary School and one student from The Learning 
Center. Accompanying the happy students was their teachers Mrs. Shelly Scanlan, Mr. Jerry McKinnis, and Sean Patterson.
	 Natalie is 12 years old and in Mrs. Scanlan’s class.  She has two 
younger brothers and enjoys drawing, badminton, music, swimming, golf, and 
reading.  Natalie said, “The best things about Emperor are the students are 
nice and respectful, the staff and Mr. Westgate are great with new students.”  
The best thing that ever happened was going to Emperor in the fourth grade.  
If she could change one thing, it would be stop bullying and be respectful.  If 
she could build one thing, it would be an animal shelter.  Personal goals are to 
catch up on her AR goal, read more books, and learn more science.
	 Ethan is 11 years old and in Mrs. Geis’ class.  He has four brothers 
and sisters and enjoys reading, baseball, soccer, and football.  Ethan said, 
“The best things about Emperor are the helpful teachers, all the programs 
and activities such as Student Council, float building, kid techs, helping in 
class, and Friends of the Library.”  The best thing that ever happened was winning the City Championships for Temple City 
in baseball.  If he could change one thing, it would be make smoking illegal.  If he could build one thing, it would be a car 
that runs on carbon dioxide.  Personal goals are to get good grades all through college, get into a good college, and get a 
good job.
	 Caren is 12 years old and in Mr. Giangregorio’s class.  She has an older brother and enjoys dancing, listening to 
music, laughing with friends, and exploring her imagination.  Caren said, “The best things about Emperor are the funny and 
understanding staff and teachers, the assemblies that teach us important values, and teaching morals to create the best 
students.”  The best thing that ever happened was being the only student who got 100% on the science test.  If she could 
change one thing, it would be help homeless men and women and giving them a second chance. Personal goals are to build 
a dance studio, make everyone in the world smile and laugh, teach others about moving on and having a positive attitude, 
become a better dancer and teach others.

	 Ivan is 16 years old and in Mr. Patterson’s, Mr. McKinnis, Mr. Rios, 
Mr. Jahan, and Mrs. Roberts’s class.  He has three sisters and enjoys working 
on cars, mudding, and off road racing.  Ivan said, “The best things about The 
Learning Center are the students staff, students, and the environment.”  The 
best thing that ever happened was becoming a big brother to his little sister.  
If he could change one thing he would like to be rich.  If she could build one 
thing, it would be a flying Bugatti.  Personal goals are to become a self-made 
millionaire by the age of thirty, be the best person he could be, and drive the 
sickest car in town.

KIWANIS KALANDAR
	 February 20-22 – Camellia Festival Weekend and Pancake Breakfast.
	 February 24 – Elizabeth Devers will speak about Ronald McDonald House.
	 March 3 – Kathi Hatch from Deaf Ability Resource.
	 March 10 – Nick Pon from Wells Fargo will finish his 2015 economic outlook.
	 March 17 – Melinda Vida from AAA will talk about the Auto Club Today.
	 March 24 – Rose Princess Mackenzie Byers will talk about her reign.

QUOTE OF THE WEEK
	 “The nice part about being a pessimist is that you are constantly being either 
proven right or pleasantly surprised.”
							       See you Tuesday, Jerry
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ROSEMEAD - Noon 

Open Bible Church 
7915 Hellman Ave., Rosemead 

SATURDAYS (only as needed) 
Rose Float Club 

City Bank Basement 
315 E Colorado Blvd.  Pasadena

Visit us at
www.templecitykiwanis.org

2014-2015 President’s Theme
“Building Membership to 

Serve our Youth”

Celebrating 75 Years
Of Service to our

Community




